
Sean Smith hired as West Washington Coach

Written by George Browning
Friday, 30 May 2014 00:00 - 

The West Washington School Board hired a new boys' basketball coach at a special school
board meeting Thursday night.      

  

Sean Smith, will step away from his position at Charlestown High School to take over the
Senator program.

  

The gym the Senators play their home games is named after T. Kermit Tower, but the court is
named after Smith's dad, who worked at the school for four decades.

  

More on the hiring can be found in the June 4 issue of The Washington County Edition.

  

  

On Monday (June 2) at 7:30 p.m. in the high school gymnasium there will be a special meet the
coach pep session.
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